
2016 Entertainment Committee Annual Report 
 

The purpose of the Entertainment Committee is to provide a variety of social events for 
owners, renters and guests by organizing activities that promote community interaction.  The 
committee is comprised of volunteers and is financially self-sustaining. Events are designed to 
give residents an opportunity to meet one another and interact socially. Any money generated is 
used to purchase items that enhance the community or social experience. 
 

The Committee Co-chairs are Jane Patterson and Sharon Trent; Cheryl Macro is the 
Treasurer. In an attempt to increase communication, each building has a representative to help 
distribute information, collect party fees, and serve as a contact person. The current building 
captains are: 

 Sandy Johnson Janina Ganzert 
 Yonnie Fuller  Ellie Oberg 
 Jackie Powell  Jane Patterson 
 Diane Iffland  Cheryl Macro 
 Teri Parker &  Donna Wawszczyk & 
 Claudette Delorme Kathy Keough 
 
The 2016 parties, their attendance and our profit or loss was as follows: 

Welcome Back Party    98 
Pancake Breakfast  100  $255 
Pizza/Karaoke   116  (-53) 
Beach Party    121   167 
Farewell Party 
Music this year was provided by DJ Rick, DJ Art and a karaoke/DJ.  

 
The Lucky 3 raffles accounted for 61 percent of our income, parties netted 33 percent and 

donations were 6 percent. We donated $100 to the Landscape Committee, purchased a new 
bulletin board for the pool, bought noodles, pickle ball supplies, a griddle and a new sound 
system. Rental fees amounted to $100 and fees for entertainment were $300. In the fall we will 
be purchasing a new BBQ grill, additional pancake griddles, noodles and a storage container, 
waste containers and more. 

 
Meetings are posted and are open to anyone interested in attending. Residents and renters 

are encouraged to assist with the planning and coordinating of the monthly social activities. We 
are always looking for new ideas and welcome others to host future party events. You may 
contact any member of the Committee or any Building Captain with your ideas. 

 
We also want to thank all the many volunteers who have helped with baking desserts, 

setup, and cleanup. This is truly a group effort with the goal of making Davis Lake a fun, social 
and vibrant community.  

 
 
Submitted by Sharon Trent 
3/19/2016 


